November 18, 2012

The undersigned strongly disagree with the City of Tracy’s decision to change the name of
Naglee Road. As residents of the area that will be impacted by this decision, we feel that the
City of Tracy should have informed us of this proposal. Not only is the cost ill-advised in these
economic times, but it completely devalues the contributions of Henry Morris Naglee and the
Naglee Burk Irrigation District. Do to the fact that there is already an “Auto Plaza Drive” and an
“Auto Plaza Way” it seems this decision will just add to the confusion. We urge the City Council
to deny this proposal.
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